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Board Meeting August 8, 2023 
Advance Notice 
DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEMS 
 
Budget First Reading: Public Hearing – Turney 

 
 
Action to be taken: The Board will conduct a hearing to obtain public input 

on the 2023-24 Budget. Adoption of the budget is 
scheduled for the August 24, 2023 board meeting. 
 
Notice of this hearing has been published twice in a 
paper of record as required by WAC 392-123-054 on 
July 23 and July 29, 2023.   

 
 
State statutes require the board to hold a public hearing on the budget and adopt the 
budget by resolution, which also establishes the tax levies necessary to support the 
General Fund, Capital Projects Fund, Transportation Fund, and the Debt Service 
Fund.  The F-195, state budget format, is the official budget to be adopted. 
 
By July 10th each year, Issaquah School District prepares an annual budget.  At the 
hearing, the budget draft will be reviewed and the public is invited to comment.   
  
The final budget will be presented for adoption at the August 24th board meeting. 
  
Martin Turney, Chief of Finance and Operations and Moriah Banasick, Executive 
Director of Finance and Budget will be available for questions and a brief 
presentation. 
 


